
 
 
 
 

SOUP MONDAYS 
@ 

EDEN SEMINARY 

 
 

 

This semester we are offering a free community meal in the form of Soup Mondays.  Students, 

faculty, and staff of Eden Seminary are encouraged to share in this community meal. 
 

• Join us every Monday at 12:15 (or when chapel has finished) in and outside the 
Commons 

• Staff, faculty, and students are encouraged to sign up to make the pots of soup for the 
community 

• Bread will be provided 
 
If you are interested in signing up to make soup here are the details: 

• Each Monday, teams of people will bring 3 pots of soup to feed 30 people (prepare 
enough for seconds). 

• One of the pots should be gluten/lactose/meat free. 

• Vegetables from the Eden Gleaning and Garden Project are available for you to use in 
your soup making. Each Thursday we will post a sign on the Commons frig listing frozen 
and fresh produce that is available. It will include corn, green beans, potatoes, 
tomatoes, spinach, and squash. Take what you need for your soup making. It will be 
replenished as it becomes available. 

• If possible, bring soup in hotpots or self-heating crock pots. If you need a heating source, 
please let Kristen Leslie know in advance.  

• We will supply bowls, plates, utensils, cups, and napkins. 

• The team of the week will be responsible for set up and clean-up. The facilities in the 
Commons are not available for heating the soup or washing pots afterward, so plan on 
taking dirty pots home. 

• September sign-up: https://form.jotform.com/212455833357156  

https://form.jotform.com/212455833357156

